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ANNUAL YOUTH CONFERENCE 

 
Paramus, NJ – The Standing Conference of Oriental Orthodox Churches is proud to 

present its third annual youth conference.  Based on youth feedback from previous 

events, this year’s conference will feature a series of 15 to 20 minute presentations 

profiling in brief each of the churches of the Oriental Orthodox Communion: the 

Armenian, Coptic, Ethiopian, Syriac, Malankara-Syriac, and Eritrean Orthodox 

Churches.  Come and join us and find out what makes each church unique and what 

facets of our various histories and cultures bind us together! 

 

The conference will also feature live choirs chanting traditional hymns from each church, 

stations displaying items representative of each church’s iconographic and artistic 

traditions, fun, fellowship, and Orthodox Jeopardy!  Most significantly of all, the 

conference will end with a live Q&A with the fathers of SCOOCH, our Oriental 

Orthodox bishops here on the East Coast of the USA. 

 

The event will take place on Saturday August 16, 2014 from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm at: 

Assyrian Orthodox Church of the Virgin Mary 

644 Paramus Road 

Paramus, NJ 07654 

 

Space is limited and seats are filling up fast, so register now online now at: 

 

http://www.scooch.org/2014/05/3r-annual-scooch-youth-conference/ 


